
  
 

  
                             Amman, January 23, 2022 

 
Completion Ceremony of Japanese Grant Assistance Project  

“The Project for the Enhancement of Border Security  
at Al-Karamah Border Crossing in Jordan” 

 
 
   On January 23, 2022, H.E. Mr. Kaoru SHIMAZAKI, Ambassador of 
Japan to Jordan attended the completion ceremony of the Japanese  
grant assistance titled “the Project for the Enhancement of Border 
Security at Al-Karamah Border Crossing in Jordan” 
 
  In 2012, the government of Japan decided to extend a grant of 
approximately Four million Seven hundred and Seventy thousand 
Jordanian Dinars (4,770,000 JD) for the project with a view to 
installing and replacing security screening and customs inspection 
equipment such as X-ray machines. 
 

In his remarks at the ceremony, H.E. Ambassador Mr. Shimazaki 
stated: “I sincerely hope that this project will contribute to improving 
the security screening and customs inspection at this border and 
enabling the secure and active exchange of people and goods between 
Jordan and Iraq in the future which are essential for the political 
stability and economic prosperity of the region.” 
 
   Attendees from the government of Jordan expressed their 
appreciation for Japanese generous support, hoping that this project 
will contribute to safety in the region and smoother customs 
procedures. 
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